
VIRGINIA DEPARTMENT OF 
ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 

Public Notice
An enforcement action has been proposed for Fork Union Military Academy 
for violations at the Fork Union Military Academy STP in Fluvanna County. 
The Virginia Department of Environmental Quality proposes to issue a 
consent order with penalty and injunctive relief to Fork Union Military 
Academy to address noncompliance with State Water Control Law.  A 
description of the proposed action is available at the DEQ offi ce named 
below or online at www.deq.virginia.gov.  Eric Millard will accept 
comments by e-mail (eric.millard@deq.virginia.gov), fax (804-698-4178) 
or postal mail (DEQ, Valley Regional Offi ce, 4411 Early Road, P.O. Box 
3000, Harrisonburg, Virginia, 22801) from June 23 to July 23, 2022.
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